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State Delivered Kindergarten (Remote Kindergarten)  
 

Russell Island State School Community Consultation 
State Delivered Kindergarten 

 
You are invited to attend a meeting to hear about State Delivered Kindergarten and to share 
your views on the benefits, or otherwise, of having a kindergarten program (State Delivered 
Kindergarten) delivered at the Russell Island State School. 
 
The meeting will be attended by  

 Jayne Barnett, Principal, Russell Island State School 

 Brian Ragh, Regional/Assistant Regional Director, South East Region 

 Darlene Arkinstall, Director, Early Childhood Education and Care, South East Region 
 
Meeting details 
Date: Friday 18 June, 2021 
Time: 1.00-2.30 pm  
Venue: Russell Island RECREATIONAL Hall 
 
If you are unable to attend this meeting but would like the opportunity to share your views 
you are invited to email John Norfolk, Regional Director, via 
Angela.Duncan@qed.qld.gov.au 
 
If you choose to email you are asked to: 

 Identify yourself by name 

 Let the Regional Director know the nature of your interest in State Delivered 
Kindergarten - Are you a parent/carer/grandparent of young children, or of children 
already attending the school, or are you an interested community member? 

 Include what you believe would be the benefits of a State Delivered Kindergarten 
program being delivered at Russell Island State School, any concerns you have and 
any other observations.   

 Please limit your submission to no more than 200 words. 

 Submissions must be received by Friday 2 July,  2021. 
 

Email submissions and the records taken at the meeting will be collated to form a picture 
of the views of the community. 
 
Please note that no decision will be made at the time of the meeting regarding whether the 
school will offer a State Delivered Kindergarten program.  Following this meeting, 
consultation with the local Early Childhood Education and Care services, and receipt of 
written submissions will help inform whether or not to nominate the school to be considered 
for approval to deliver a State Delivered Kindergarten program. 
 
If you would like further details please contact Jayne Barnett, Principal, Russell Island State 
School.  
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